
COMPUTER CLUB OF SUN CITY 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING: November 17, 2021 

PRESENT:  Gene Stashick, Martha Cochran, Dick Dudden, Zen Sokolowski, Lori Daly, and Bob Heath  

NOT PRESENT:  Bill Hill, Sherry Koewers 

 
The Computer Club of Sun City General Membership Meeting was held on November 17, 2021 at 
1:00 PM.  It was an open meeting where Club Members could come in, meet and vote for 
prospective Board Members.  Seventy six Computer Club Members attended and voted. 
 
Club Members voted the following people to the Board for three year terms:  Bob Heath, Allan Ruda 
and Lori Daly. 
 
Club Members voted the following people to the Board for two year terms:  Gene Stashick, Bill Hill 
and Zenon Sokolowski. 
 
Club Members voted the following people to the Board for 1 year terms:  Martha Cochran and Nolli 
Hartwell. 
 
The voting was closed at 2:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

Sherry Koewers, Secretary 


